
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 1.10.21 

                                                  

Dear Families,  

Year 6 had a visit on Wednesday from Mr Williams the Headteacher at 

Bramhall High and three Y7 students, who came to speak to the children about 

their experiences of High School. The children asked excellent questions and 

found out all about what to expect in September. You can apply for a High 

School place through the SMBC website:  https://www.stockport.gov.uk/the-

application-processs-secondary-school.   The deadline is 31st October 2021. 

 

Our Curriculum 

This week it was 4T and 4K’s turn to visit Macclesfield 

forest for their river study field trip. Despite the 

weather, they enjoyed using their map and measuring 

skills. Sports events have started up again and so far 

children from Nevill Road 

Juniors have attended the Young Ambassador 

training and netball tournament, which they won! 

Before half term we will be providing 

opportunites to take part in events including tag 

rugby, athletics and cross country. I will definitely 

need a new trophy case 

before the end of the year!  

 

Attendance Cup 

Last week’s winners 

are 6H with 99.33% 

attendance! 

 

 
 
 

 

Parent Meetings 

Parents Meetings will be held for Years 3 & 6 on Tuesday, 

5th October and Wednesday, 6th October and for Years 4 & 

5 on Monday, 4th October and Thursday, 7th October.  The 

format of the parents meetings are telephone calls so please 

be aware that you may receive a call from a withheld 

number around the time of your meeting. Please book your 

meetings through school spider. We are happy to help if you 

are having technical difficulties. 
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Have a great weekend! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Harvest Donations – Friday 15th October 

If you would like to make a donation to Chelwood foodbank, 

please could your child bring their donation to school on the 

morning of Friday 15th October.  This year, Chelwood Food 

Bank would appreciate donations of: Tinned ham, cordial (1 

litre bottles), coffee, rice (500g bags or less), tinned fruit, 

long life milk, breakfast cereal, washing powder, nappies 

(size 6 and above) 

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

WB Monday 4th October – Parent meetings (telephone calls) 

Monday 4th October – Y3 Parent Coffee afternoon – 2.15pm 

Tuesday 5th / Wednesday 6th – Y3 SEND support meetings 

WB Monday 11th October – Y4 / 6 Road Safety Awareness 

Monday 11th October – Y6 Conway / SATs meeting (5.00pm) 

Monday 18th October – RSHE Parent Workshop (9.15am) 

Friday 22nd October – End of Term 

 

 

 

School Governor Vacancies 

 

The Governing Body are 

looking to appoint two new 

co-opted governors. If you 

would like to know more 

about the role, please email 

Mrs Cliff.  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Midday Vacancy 

We are looking for a 

new member of our 

Midday Assistant team 

to start as soon as 

possible.  If you are 

interested please come 

to the school office for 

an application form.  

 
 
 

 

 

 


